BRIDGE TO THE NATIONS

Greetings from Tayoltita Camp!!!

Thank you for all your prayers and your financial support in 2014. As we start this New Year,
| was reminded that | have been now ministering at this location for SEVEN YEARS!!! And it
is only by God’s grace that | am entering year number EIGHT!!

| hope all of you had a great Holiday Season surrounded by your loved ones. | was very
blessed to be able to spend the Holidays with mine. It was a great time of rejoicing and
thanksgiving for the life of our Lord and Savior. | am sorry that | missed seeing many of you
while in California.

God is continuing to bless this ministry with more children and young people gathering to
learn about HIS love.

The middle of December during one of our children’s gatherings, | asked the children: “What
is Christmas”? Getting gifts! They all answered. | was surprised and saddened that they did
not know the real meaning of Christmas.

So, with great joy, | got to tell them the Christmas story and how Jesus came to bring
salvation, forgiveness of sin and eternal life. To celebrate the birth of Jesus we had a
gathering with a pifiata, Mexican sweet bread and hot chocolate. These children had never
celebrated the birth of Jesus!!!



OTHER GREAT NEWS:
1) Since November, there have been about 100 decisions for the Lord.

2) An average of 70 people showing up to our weekly Movie Night.

3) An average of 20 people showing up to our Sunday gatherings.

4) Alphabetizing classes continue to grow.



5) A dental clinic in which 250 children from ages 6-12 had a dental exam and received a
tooth brush, also 25 of the 250, had a tooth extraction.




6) One brave missionary young woman that came with me in January and will be staying
through the mid-March!!!

The latest here at the village is that we have been asked to move out of our current rental
by March 15th. We believe it is now God'’s timing to purchase a property. Please keep us in
your prayer as we move forward by faith with this huge undertaking.

Please consider becoming a monthly partner, remember there are three ways to participate:
giving, praying, and/or going. Pray about which way you could partner with us in this great
harvest.

If you feel called to become a financial partner, please go to our website Bridge to the
Nations and use our PayPal link, or send a check to:

Bridge To The Nations
1601 N. Edison Blvd.
Burbank, CA 91505

Thanking the Lord, we get to gather some of the harvest here.

Maria E. Lopez
President, Bridge To The Nations
www.bridge2thenations.com
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